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Comments: As a long time offroad enthusiast I have been enjoying these areas for over 50 years. Too many

riding trails have disappeared with new development, private ownership changes or municipal disagreement over

maintenance. Maintenance of these areas could be shared with many of the riders and groups commenting on

this topic much like Trout Unlimited, and would be an investment by riders on top of the taxes we have paid for

years. Any closures of OHV areas on the National Forest should be offset with the establishment of new

designated mile to mile OHV areas with sustainable single-track trails.

Closing the existing areas would exacerbate the trend with younger generations of staying inside locked to their

phones and computers rather than getting out to experience the natural areas and resources that the great state

of Georgia has to offer.

 


